
 

May 2025 

 

Dear Applicants and Residents of the UTokyo Student Dormitories,  

  

Please find below the University’s policy regarding the introduction of all-gender 

floors in the UTokyo student dormitories.  

As the manner in which the all-gender floors will differ depending on the dormitory, 

applicants are asked to ensure that they fully understand the distinctive features 

of the shared facilities at each dormitory by checking the application information 

on the relevant UTokyo student dormitories before applying. 

 

Statement on the Introduction of All-Gender Floors 

in University Housing 

 

The University of Tokyo articulated our commitment to respecting diversity in the 

University of Tokyo Charter and further adopted the University of Tokyo Statement 

on Diversity & Inclusion in June 2022 to announce the university’s policy of 

respecting diversity and promoting inclusion. Additionally, in February 2024, the 

university published our Guidelines for Students on Diversity of Sexual 

Orientation and Gender Identity at the University of Tokyo. 

University housing facilities are established with the expectation that university 

community members with diverse attributes, backgrounds, and values will 

deepen mutual understanding through daily life, promote cross-cultural and 

international exchange, and thereby build broad human relationships. 

Based on these principles, all-gender floors will be established in university 

housing as inclusive spaces where people can reside regardless of their sex or 

gender identity. While maintaining gender-segregated floors for residents who do 

not wish to choose all-gender floors, the university’s management policy for 

housing is that all-gender floors will become the standard option once adequate 

measures to ensure individual privacy and safety have been put in place. 

Toward that goal, the university will increasingly offer options other than gender-

segregated floors in order to create an environment where diverse students can 

live with peace of mind while taking into consideration the architectural 

characteristics of each housing facility. 


